Subject: Student from New Mexico - 2009-2010

From: Natalia González <nata@usal.es> Date: Fri, 19 Dec 2008 15:21:05 +0100

To: <rcote@laii.unm.edu>

Dear Robyn,

We are pleased to confirm you that the agreement between our institution has been automatically renewed, so we will be delighted to welcome your student for the next academic year 2009-2010.

exchange Op extended 4/14/2013

There is not any problem in attending several faculties while his stay at the U. of Salamanca.

In order to find full information about courses, please, check the website of the Faculty of Geography and History and the Faculty of Chemistry: http://www.usal.es/~guias2008/

He can also check this link of the Guide of "Asignaturas de libre elección": http://www.usal.es/~libreleccion/

On the other hand, as you know, our agreement does not include a free Spanish course. Furthermore, it specifies that the UNM students should have a sufficient knowledge of Spanish in order to attend classes.

Finally, I am trying to explain you the difference between "curso" and "ciclo".

"Curso" would be the number of the year of the degree. For instance, if we have a degree of four years, a student can be in his first, second, third or fourth year. As you say, Robbie is currently in his first year at UNM. Regarding the meaning of "ciclo", in the U. of Salamanca the degrees are divided in two cicles. If we have a degree of four years, the first two years would be the 1st "ciclo" and the two last years would be 2nd. "ciclo". If we have a degree of five years, the first three years would be the 1st "ciclo" and the two last years would be the 2nd. "ciclo". Finally, the Doctorate would be our 3rd. "ciclo".

We take this opportunity to wish you all of you a happy Christmas and the best for the coming new year.

Kind regards,

Natalia González Benito Universidad de Salamanca Servicio de Relaciones Internacionales C/ Cardenal Pla y Deniel, 22, 1ª planta 37008-Salamanca

Teléf.: +34 923 29.44.26 Fax: +34 923 29.45.07 E-mail: nata@usal.es

---- Original Message ---- From: "Manon Robyn Cote" <red><redelaii.unm.edu></re>
To: "Natalia González"
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 9:03 PM
Subject: exchange student 2009-2010

Dear Natalia: